
 

 

 
 

 

ASX Announcement 5 February 2016 
 

 
Long term credit rating 

 
 
Standard & Poor’s today advised that Alumina Limited’s long term credit rating has been affirmed 
at BBB-.  
 
Alumina Limited Chief Executive Officer, Peter Wasow, commented, “We are pleased that 
Standard & Poor’s have affirmed the Company’s investment grade rating. The change from stable 
to a negative outlook recognises that credit ratings are impacted by the current volatility and 
uncertainty in commodity markets. The Company continues to maintain a low net debt level of 
US$101.2 million and gearing of 4.8% as at 31 December 2015”. 
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